
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

Website: www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk 

Tel: 01604 403511       Email: office@sg.nor.olicatschools.org  
 

 

Newsletter 19th April 2024 

A Message from Miss Marum… 

 

“Walking together in the Light of the Lord.” 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope you all had a blessed Easter. The season of Easter in the 

Church continues until the Feast of Pentecost, so in school this week we 

have been making it our mission to share the Easter joy with everyone 

we meet in our words and actions. It has been great to see all of the 

children back in school  

We have had lots of families joining our school community this week, it is 

wonderful to welcome you all! Parents of children who turn 4 by 31st 

August 2024, should have applied for school place for September. 

Parents who met the deadline for the first round of allocation will have 

been notified of their school place for September. We have a few 

places left in our Reception cohort for September, so please do pass 

the message to friends or family if they are looking for a place and we 

would be happy to arrange a tour for then to view our school.  

Thank you for your support of our Big Lent Walk last term. We reached 

our distance target as well as our donation target of £200, which has 

been sent directly to CAFOD via our page. If you would like to donate, 

the page is still live and can be accessed via the link on our previous 

newsletters.  

We hope you have an enjoyable weekend! 

 

Best wishes, 

Miss Marum 

 

 

 

 

http://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/
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Pentecost Term 
 

Bank Holiday: Monday 6th May 2024 

 

Term ends: Friday 24th May 2024 
 

Half Term: Monday 27th May 2024-Friday 

31st May 2024 
 

Term starts: Monday 3rd June 2024 
 

Term ends: Friday 19th July 2024 
 

Advent Term 
 

Term starts: Wednesday 4th September 

2024 
 

Term ends: Friday 25th October 2024  
 

Half Term: Monday 28th October 2024-

Friday 1st November 2024 
 

Term starts: Monday 4th November 2024 
 

 

Find full term dates here. 

 

 

 

 

Term Dates 

 

Signs of Spring  

Easter Trail Governor Vacancy  

St George Class have been observing the signs of Spring in their 

Science lessons as well as discussing changes in the outdoor 

environment. They were very excited to see how much their 

rhubarb plants had grown recently!  

We held our annual Easter Bonnet Parade for our pupils in Nursery, Reception and Key Stage One on 

Monday afternoon. The children and their families had worked very hard. Thank you to all the 

families who came to support the children too.  

Are you someone with a willingness to learn, 

who is committed to school improvement and 

have a child enrolled at St Gregory’s Catholic 

Primary School? 

We are looking to nominate parent governors 

for our Local Academy Committee. Please do 

have a read of the information sent to 

parents today. 

If you have any questions, please speak to 

Mrs O’Neill, our Chair of Governors or Mrs 

Yuen, our Executive Headteacher.  

To celebrate the season of Easter, the children 

took part in an Easter Trail on Monday around 

the school. Lots of fun was                                                  

had by everyone and our                                                 

older pupils were keen to                                                     

test their knowledge of the                                             

events of the Easter Story.                                                      

Thank you to the PTFA who                                      

generously donated                                                        

chocolate treats for                                                 

everyone!  

Easter Bonnets and Egg Heads 

 

The children have also 

planted peas, carrots 

and strawberries and are 

really looking forward to 

watching them grow 

over the next few weeks 

and hopefully being able 

to sample some of the 

fruits of their labour! 

Our Key Stage Two pupils had the 

opportunity to create an ‘Egg Head’ 

of a cartoon character. We’ve had  

some excellent entries: Tigger, Olaf 

and even some Disney Princesses! 

Well done everyone! 

https://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/page/?title=Term+Dates&pid=109
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